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Tena Koutou Katoa, 
 
Yesterday I met with Luke Mattock our Deputy Principal who starts in Term 1, 
2017.  We spent the day looking at our MANA programme and how it works 
with our kura.  He already has a great understanding of the programme which 
will benefit Waitara East School.   
 
The Support staff are currently packing down the Art Exhibition.  The art 
works are amazing, the support staff are now putting those pieces up on the 
walls in the hall.  They do a massive job in our school and we are so lucky to 
have them.  Thank you.  The work (from 2015) that is being taken down will be 
handed back to the children to take home. 
 
The teachers are all very busy at the moment writing reports.  The Junior 
Mainstream Teachers (Year 0-3) write reports for children on their                
anniversary (after 20, 40, 60, 80, 100, and 120 weeks of school).  Please be aware 
that those children in the Bilingual and Senior Syndicates will be getting an 
end of year report.  These reports are due home on Friday 9th December.   
 
Next Friday some of the senior children will be going to TAG Oil Tough Kids. 
 This is where they will competing in a lot of fun activities.  The children will 
have a great day. 
 
Each week the support staff will put out the lost property for children to look 
through, parents are also welcome to look through.  The two days will be    
Thursday and Friday in the hall or on the court. 
 
PS  Congratulations to Kyla Birss for making the Taranaki Touch Team. 
 
Ka Kite Ano 

 

 

Graham Sands. 
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